
 

 
 

   

 

Table & Chair Rental 
A limited number of tables and chairs are available for use by residents having 
parties at their residence, free of charge.  Please contact the Service 
Department at 216-641-3505 to reserve your tables and chairs and to arrange a 
time when you can pick them up. 
 

Tree Trimming/Removal Service 
The Village will provide a professional tree trimmer to remove or trim a tree on 
a resident’s property.  Please note that tree trimming/removal is limited to two 
(2) trims per year and one (1) removal.  If a crane is needed for tree removal, it 
is the responsibility of the homeowner to pay for the service.  In addition, if a 
stump needs ground, it is the responsibility of the homeowner to pay for this 
service, whether the homeowner uses the tree company that the Village has a 
contract with or another tree company.  Forms can be found on the Village 
website and once completed can be returned to SD@cuyahogaheights.com or 
dropped off at the Village Hall. 
 

 
Grass Cutting 
The Village will cut the grass of each senior citizen’s residence that is 60 years 
of age or older and that qualifies under the program.  We must have a signed 
waiver on file to perform this service.  Your form can be returned to the village 
hall.  If you are unsure if you have a waiver on file, please contact the Service 
Department at 216-641-3505.   Please remember remove dog droppings on 
routine basis. 
 
Rototilling 
The Cuyahoga Heights Service Department will rototill residential gardens once 
a year, free of charge, upon request. Area to be rototilled must be clearly 
marked. Please call the Service Department at 216-641-3505 to be put on the 
list. 

 

 

 

From the Service Department (continued) 

 

 

Sports and Recreation Department 

Swimming Pool 
The swimming pool will officially open for the season on Saturday, June 4 at 
12:00 p.m.; hours of operation are Monday through Sunday with open swim from 
12:00-7:00 p.m. The cost for passes for village residents will be $25 for an 
individual pass or $75 for a family pass.  More information will be sent out in the 
coming weeks regarding when village residents can purchase pool passes and the 
availability of swim lessons.   
 

Concession Stand/Food Trucks 
The concession stand in Bacci Park is currently open during the home games for 
the Cuyahoga Heights High School baseball and softball teams.  It will be open 
daily for the season after Memorial Day.  In June our very successful Food Trucks 
will be returning on Wednesday nights. Flyers with more information will be sent 
out in the coming weeks and our social media accounts will also be posting 
updates. 
 

mailto:SD@cuyahogaheights.com


 

 
 

 

Sports and Recreation Department (continued) 
 
 

Sports 

The spring youth soccer season is currently underway.  Good luck to all the kids 
playing this season. 

Softball and baseball season will be here before we know it!  Registration has 
ended and in the coming weeks teams will be finalized. After that you will be 
hearing from coaches regarding practice dates and times.   

Looking forward, here are registration deadlines for the rest of the year.  As 
always, registration forms can be found on the village website. 

           Sport                                Deadline  
Men’s & Women’s Softball          July 1, 2022 

Fall Soccer                                 July 15, 2022  

Youth Flag Football                    July 15, 2022  

Cheerleading                             July 15, 2022  

Youth Basketball                      October 1, 2022 
 

Memorial Day Bike Decorating & Volunteer Opportunity 
On Monday, May 30th the village will have our annual Memorial Day service and 
parade with step-off at 10:00 am from Klima Gardens.  Any village children 
interested in decorating their bike/wagon/etc. to participate in the parade 
are welcome to arrive at 9:00am that morning for decorating.  We will provide 
all the decorations.   

We are also looking for student volunteers to help prepare the food and 
refreshments following the parade and service from 9:00 am-12:00 pm.  If you 
are interested in volunteering for community service hours, please contact Mindy 
Armbrust at chvrec@cuyahogaheights.com or 216-641-2702. 

 
Village Youth Top Golf Trip 
On Wednesday, April 20th the Recreation Department took 24 village children on 
a trip to Top Golf in Independence.  They enjoyed 2 hours golf along with a lunch.  
A great time was had by all!  We plan to have more youth trips in the future and 
will share information in newsletters as it becomes available. 

If you have any questions or need further information, please feel free to send 
me an email at chvrec@cuyahogaheights.com or contact me at 216-641-2702. 

Mindy Armbrust, Recreation Director 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Check out our web site at www.cuyahogaheights.com for updated 
pictures.  Click on the “photo” tab on the top of the home page to find 

all photos from around town. 

Contact Christina to join our newsletter email list at 
c.caporuscio@cuyahogaheights.com 
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